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September 24, 198!

Mr. D.G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1

United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: License No. 24-20197-01
Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

The following explanations are in reply to the noncompliance item mentioned
in the appendix to your letter of August 31, 1982.

1) A leak test was performed as mentioned on August 11th, 1982 and the
results which are enclosed were received recently,

2) The next leak test is scheduled to be performed in February of 1983,
A new leak test kit has beenordered so that the test can be performed
on time.

3) Since the above two items have been initiated, | feel that we are presently
in compliance.

Yours truly,
4

sl f Wasnsfr

Carl J. Muench, Jr.,
Radiation Protection Officer
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